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Charging and Remissions 
Policy    

 
Our school is committed to providing quality education based on equality of opportunity, 
access and outcomes. 
 
Our aims are: 
 

• to make school activities accessible to all students regardless of income 
 

• to encourage and promote external activities which give added value to the 
curriculum 

 
Charging Policy 
 



Parents will not be charged more than 50% of the total cost of the any trip that is curriculum 
based.  Where a trip is for pleasure e.g. the Year 6 trip to Drayton Manor, up to ¾ of the 
total cost can be charged to parents. 
 
Anglesey Primary School will fund the other 50% of curricular activities from school funds 
and school budget share.  Such activities will form part of each child’s curricular entitlement. 
 
We will endeavour to produce a programme of activities based on our curriculum.  This will 
not inhibit flexibility or the capacity of the school to take advantage of opportunities that 
arise during the course of the year. 
 
Remissions Policy 
 
When funding is not available or when activities are promoted to add value to the 
curriculum, parents may be asked to make a voluntary contribution with the provisos: 
 

i. Voluntary contributions may not exceed 50% the actual costs of the activity. 
 

ii. Parents will be informed on what basis the activity will go ahead, i.e. if sufficient 
contributions are made. 

 
iii. If total voluntary contributions to the value of 90% are made, the balance will be 

met from School Fund to enable the activity to proceed. 
 

iv. No child will be excluded or identified if a contribution is not made. 
 

v. Voluntary contributions will cover the cost per head per child and that of teachers 
and adult helpers.  It will include entry fees, transport, discounts, insurance if 
necessary, and any additions, e.g. ice creams, lunch etc. 


